March 14, 2022

Kevin Jaye

Assistant Director

Land Use Services Department
385 N. Arrowhead Ave.

San Bernardino, CA 92415-0187

Dear Mr. Jaye:

The Dale Basin Well Owners Association would like to thank you and your team for your
efforts on Saturday, January 8, 2022 to clean up an illegal dumping site at Pinto Mountain
Road and Valley Vista in Wonder Valley (CSA 70 Improvement Zone M).

Over the last week we have heard from several residents wanting to extend their
appreciation to your office. Not only has the county cleaned up an illegal dumping site but,
more importantly, these efforts show county really does care about our community.

Just to let you know that one of our members contacted Supervisor Rowe’s field rep, Steve
Reyes, who passed on your contact info to us so that we could extend our thanks for your
support. '

Again thanks -
Ken Sitz
Dale Basin Well Owners Association

P.O. Box 1704
Twentynine Palms, CA 92277

CC: Dawn Rowe, Supervisor 3" District.



